BVE Accessible

Playground Grand
Opening

Friday, June 14t 2024

It's finally ready! We've been watching the progress
since early Spring, and now it’s all done and ready for us
to explore!

Please join us tomorrow, Friday June 14th at 9:40 for the
official ribbon cutting and opening.

Meet around the outside perimeter of the playground
for 9:40 for photos, thank you’s and ribbon cutting.

The Playground was made possible by funding from the
Province of British Columbia, Ministry of Education and
Childcare, and School District No. 19 (Revelstoke)
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